
 

 

	
	

THE  CHRISTMAS  STORE 

NEEDS YOUR HELP 
 
 

Since 1991, City Gospel Mission has coordinated the efforts of churches, organizations, and 
individuals throughout Greater Cincinnati to create a store where low-income parents can 
buy Christmas gifts for their children at a price they can afford. 
 
Our church partners distribute registration forms to parents they know need help. Parents are 
assigned a set shopping time. They pay a low, per child fee to shop, then can select two new 
toy items OR one new toy & one new clothing item for each child. Shoppers can also wrap 
their presents there or receive wrapping supplies. We expect 250 parents shopping for 730 
children this year. 
	
The dates for The Christmas Store 2025	are December 10-13. The Store will be located at 
Westwood First Presbyterian Church, 3326 Koenig Ave, Cincinnati, OH 45211. 
 
We need donations of new toys ($15-$50 value), new clothing ($25 - $50 value), cash (to 
purchase gifts and supplies that are not donated), and wrapping paper. Donations should be 
dropped off at City Gospel Mission’s Admin Offices, 1211 York Street, Cincinnati, OH 
45214, by Dec. 8, 2025. 
 

If you are interested in helping, please go to: 
www.citygospelmission.org, click: “engage” then “volunteer” then  

“special events & holidays” 

 

Thank you!	
		


